What is the Chesterfield County 

Community Enhancement Program?
The Community Enhancement Program (CEP) was created to assist county neighborhoods in becoming healthier, more vibrant and well organized.  With county staff guidance, citizens, businesses and community organizations can develop solutions to neighborhood concerns.  Through the building of healthier communities, citizens will have access to safe, strong and organized neighborhoods where people wish to shop, participate and live.  The CEP offers guidance in the areas of strategic planning and goal setting, as well as assistance for the development of newly formed organizations.  

The Origin of CEP 

During 1994 and 1995, Chesterfield became more aware that the healthier its communities are, the better this would be for the county (e.g. low crime rates, maintaining property values, good schools).  Through the development of the county's "Central Area Plan" and the Committee on the Future's "Neighborhood Preservation" report, the concept of creating a community enhancement program was created.  Following the initial development of these two reports, the Chesterfield County Board of Supervisors requested that county staff create a program that would assist county communities.  The CEP began implementation in July of 1996.

Community Enhancement & Building Stronger Neighborhoods

The main purpose of the CEP is to help communities help themselves.  The county will assist community organizations through conducting strategic planning meetings with any group who wants this assistance and guidance.  This strategic planning process begins with a community group participating in two "Venture Meetings."  The first of the two meetings has participants define what are the opportunities and threats to their community.  During the second meeting, the group is asked to identify the aspects that define the ideal state for their neighborhood.  This information is compiled and put into the form of a mission statement for the community.  Venture Meetings are scheduled in advance with Barbara Fassett, CEP Coordinator.  

Who Can Participate in CEP?
All existing community, business or civic groups are welcome to attend CEP meetings.  The CEP also encourages individuals or groups who have not yet organized to participate in the program.  Because CEP was formed to help build stronger communities, the program wants as broad participation as possible across the county!

How Do I Obtain More Information?

If you wish to receive additional information about the CEP or ask questions, please contact one of the CEP coordinators:



Barbara Fassett, 748-1081
fassettb@chesterfield.gov
Kimberly Conley, 748-1567
conleyk@chesterfield.gov


Mary Kruse, 796-7079

krusem@chesterfield.gov
at

P.O. Box 40



Chesterfield, VA  23832
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